
From: Edward Stanford <estanford@urbansystems.ca>   
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 2:05 PM  
To: Shawn Dahlen <Shawn.Dahlen@prrd.bc.ca>; Jaime Adam <jadam@urbansystems.ca>  
Cc: Kimberly Zackodnik <kzackodnik@urbansystems.ca>  
Subject: Stoddart Creek Water Services 
 
Jaime & Shawn, 
I got a call from Thomas Stahl of Stoddart Creek Water Services  at the end of last week. He would like to  
extend an invite to the PRRD and Urban to take a tour of his facility now it is up and running. Is this  
something you are interested in seeing? Would the Area B and C directors also be interested in joining?  
It would seem that the operation has been a good experience for him (with interest in branching out  
into the south Peace area), and is a great example of rural area economic development diversification.  
Let me know your thoughts and either I or Crystal Brown could organize  
something  thomas@stoddartcreekwater.com or 250 793 8982. 
Regards, 
Edward. 
 
Edward O L Stanford  
Principal  
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